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Statement by the Czech Republic
The Czech Republic welcomes the delegation of the Russian Federation. While noting Russia's efforts in addressing concerns from the previous UPRs, we recommend the following: 

First, to issue standing invitation to all international human rights mechanisms;

Second, to ensure unrestricted work of civil society and to repeal the “foreign agents” law as well as the law on “undesirable organizations”;
Third, to ensure that the Federal Law on Combatting Extremist Activity is not arbitrarily used to limit the freedom of expression;

Finally, with regard to illegally annexed Crimea, to remove the Mejlis from the list of “extremist organizations”, to lift all restrictions imposed on its activities and to immediately end the practice of sending Crimean prisoners to serve their sentences in Russia.
Thank you.
